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Lives you have touched.

You are helping to teach the next generation to give back.
The Washington County Youth Foundation is 
off to a great start, thanks to your help! 

Since 2001, donors like you have been able to support the 
Washington County Youth Foundation.  These kids work 
hard, learn about giving back and have a little bit of fun 
along the way.  Last year they performed over 700 hours of 
community service.  This year is looking to be a banner year 
with a large variety of service projects.  
Have you ever wondered why kids would volunteer to give 
back, especially when the meetings are on Sundays?  Well, 
let’s hear from our 2017-2018 officers:

Picture:  L to R row 1: Reagan Wade-Swift, Raegan Richardson, Kielynn Tally, 
Amanda Porter, Loralee Potter (Secretary), Rina Jiang (Vice President), Claire Olesh, 
Chelsey Martin, Ian Dillon  Back Row L to R- Anna Godfrey, Sidney Smith, Shelby 
Potter, Brant Deaton (Communication Officer), Gretchen Leis (President), Devan 
Smith (Past President), Eva Martin, Jarrod Gottbrath, Jacob Beasley.
Absent from Picture: Hannah Walker, Cora Saunders, Maddie Gibson
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To me, Washington County Youth 
Foundation is a way to improve the 
world through philanthropy. I joined 
WCYF to expand and create changes 
for the community which will also 
inspire others to do the same so to-
gether, we can work to be better than 
yesterday. I enjoy the amount of ser-
vice projects where I am exposed to 
new people, new activities, and allow 
me to explore new interests.

I joined the Washington County 
Youth Foundation to continue serving 
my community and to help promote 
service among other youth in Wash-
ington County. 

I believe that is an honor and a priv-
ilege to be a part of the Washington 
County Youth Foundation! My sister 
was a former member and she was the 
one who encouraged and got me to 
join the group. I have enjoyed how it 
has brought a group of students from 
all three county schools together in 
order to serve the community!

I joined the Youth Foundation to 
become more involved in my com-
munity. However, the reaches of this 
involvement are far more than I ever 
anticipated. I’ve discovered organiza-
tions that I never knew existed, and 
I’ve learned how to donate my time 
and resources to causes that I didn’t 
know were present, and I’ve become 
much closer with fellow students in 
our county schools. My time with 
the Youth Foundation has opened my 
eyes to a whole world of philanthro-
py in my home town, and has given 
me the initiative to delve into other 
means of philanthropy when I move 
on to college.

We have great kids in our community.  
Next time you see one of them, be sure to thank them for giving back!
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We love them.  We miss them.  We grieve them.  And so, we live our lives to make them proud. 

Memorials for third quarter 2017 



Honorariums for the third quarter of 2017
In honor of Charles and 
Mary Hunt on their 
Anniversary
Marvin and Sandy Clark
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Marcia Grassmyer
Barbara Zollman
In honor of Eric Zink
Judy Johnson 
Lindsey Wade-Swift 
In honor of Kayla Seybold
Judy Johnson 
Lindsey Wade-Swift 
In honor of Greg Hopkins
Judy Johnson 
Lindsey Wade-Swift 

In honor of Marvin Clark
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Lindsey Wade-Swift 
In honor of Janet Bowling
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In honor of 
Danny Habermel
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In honor of Amy Birkla
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In honor of Linda Chastain
Judy Johnson 
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In honor of Karen Davis
Judy Johnson 
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In honor of Tanya Dustin
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In honor of Theresa 
Gottbrath
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Judy Johnson 
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ton on her 90th birthday
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Honor One, Help Many.

The end of the year will be here before you know it. A lot of our friends ask about 
the “best” gifts to give to the Washington County Community Foundation. This is a very indivudual answer, 
and I would love to meet with you to talk about the “best” gift for you. However, there is one opportunity 
that gets overlooked by a lot of people... Gifts of appreciated stock. Gifting appreciated stock can be better 
for you financially than giving straight cash, because you will avoid capital gains tax. The thing to remem-
ber is that you need to transfer the stock directly to us. We can give you the stock transfer information that 
you will need. If you sell the stocks yourself and then write us a check, then you will be responsible for 
capital gains tax. 

If you have questions about this, please call me. 

CAPITAL
GAINS 

TAX

GIFT OF APPRECIATED STOCK



“Leaving a legacy is like planting a tree that will provide shade for future generations.” 

Max and Jeanne Bedwell
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Marvin and Melanie Riddle
Sharon Smedley
Morris and Melinda Hypes
Bill Reister and Marji Morris
Jamie and Melissa Richardson
Barbara Graves
Jeff and Karen Morgan
Rick and Jo Ann Richardson
Gary and Linda Chastain
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Membership Dues for the third quarter, 2017

Our members ROCK!!


